
WEEKLY  REPORT

D E C E M B E R  1 9 ,  2 0 2 1 V O L .  1 1

The Latest News and Updates from School for Global Leaders

 Week of December 13, 2021



We had an amazing week of learning in the classroom
and learning outside the classroom.  Our 8th grade

classes concluded their force and motion unit with a trip
to the skate park.  

Across the school students are showing off how many
books they have read so far this year. Students are

teaching each other and providing feedback. 

PTA MEETING 
DECEMBER 21, 2021
AT 7PM.

I N  T H I S  I S S U E



Upcoming Events
Please attend our next PTA Meeting on December 21,
2021 at 7pm.  The PTA will be making phone call inviting
all parents to attend
You may access your child's grades, assignments and any
missing work for ALL classes using Jupiter Ed. If you
need your login information please contact:
DRios5@schools.nyc.gov or DFlynn@sgl378.org.
If you missed virtual parent teacher conferences on
December 2, 2021.  Please reach out to Ms. Rios to
schedule a follow up meeting time.
If you would like to meet with your child's teacher in
person, please reach out to Ms. Rios and schedule a
meeting for a Tuesday between 3:10pm-3:40pm.
Another way to keep in constant communication with
your child's teachers is through KINVO. It allows parents
direct communication with teachers via text message. If
you need more information, please contact
DRios5@schools.nyc.gov or DFlynn@sgl378.org. 


